[image: ][image: What's On - Discover Bromyard] Dear Parents / Carers,

It’s that time of year again when the Bromyard Scarecrow Festival is upon us! We have chosen the occupation ‘farmer’ as the theme for our scarecrow. Previously we have won ‘Best Entourage’ and we are hoping to produce an equally amazing group walking with the scarecrow this year.

[image: ]Please let us know if you can bring your child along and join us in fancy dress as an animal or fellow farmer to the grand parade on Friday 14th June at 6:30pm from the churchyard. (Email, call or pop a message on Facebook.)

If you can help in any way, we are hoping to make our scarecrow into a fantastic farmer with lots of straw, hats, overalls, tools etc. If you have anything spare, please bring it in so that we can make our entry as fabulous as we can! If you would like to help, let us know as volunteers would be treated very well and even offered a cup of tea and a biscuit!
Our entourage may need help with costumes too so if you have any animal onesies, farmer outfits or costumes that you could loan to the school, we would appreciate it.

School will happily help out with costumes if we can so please don’t be put off from the parade if you do not have anything to wear. Adults are counted as entourage too so feel free to join in with the fun!
[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you. 
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